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2 PARENT AND PUPIL REPRESENTATION ON THE EDUCATION 
COMMITTEE (AN153-2012) 

 
Reference is made to Article VI of the meeting of the City Council held on 
20th August, 2012 where it was agreed to seek nominations for parent and pupil 
representatives to serve on the Education Committee. 
 
Nominations have been received on behalf of the City's Parent and Pupil Councils: 
 
Susan Clelland, Parent Council Representative - Ballumbie Primary School 
Graham McKay, Parent Council Representative - Harris Academy 
Lauren McDade, Pupil Council Representative - Craigie High School 
 
All three nominees have agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with 
the Standards Commission's Guidance. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the appointments. 
 


